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My name is Lorna Farrell and I am a mesh injured lady with very grave concerns 

about the recent report pertaining to the use and advice around mesh implants. 

 

I was delighted when Alex Neil MSP ordered a suspension and enquiry in 2014. 

However the final report I have read is both reckless and negligent in its omissions.  

How can it be deemed independent if four of the original committee including patient 

representatives and a former implanting surgeon felt the need to resign? 

 

I have been left crippled with chronic pain, my life as I knew it decimated and that of 

my family's drastically altered too. 

 

I would urge you to take any opportunity you can to an end, recall or renew this 

incomplete report. 

 

We need to protect women from the dire consequences of mesh. 

Thank you for your time. 


